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MCC Health and Public Services open house to give students glimpse of programs  
 
OMAHA, Neb. — Metropolitan Community College’s Health and Public Services will host an 
open house on Saturday, Nov. 14, 10 a.m.–1 p.m., in the Mahoney Building commons area at 
the College’s South Omaha Campus, 27th and Q streets, and in room 307 at MCC’s Elkhorn 
Valley Campus, 204th and West Dodge Road. The open house will give potential students the 
opportunity to explore the different programs offered and connect with some program leaders.  
 
“The open house is a great opportunity for students to see some of the programs that are 
available to them,” said Stacey Ocander, dean of health and public services. “Healthcare and 
public service fields are growing and the programs offered at MCC can get students on the path 
toward future success.” 
 
For more information about MCC Health and Public Services, visit 
mccneb.edu/healthpublicservices and for additional information about the open house, call 
Patrick Boyle at 402-457-2882.  
 

### 
 
Metropolitan Community College, accredited by the Higher Learning Commission, is a 
comprehensive, public community college that offers affordable, quality education to all 
residents of Dodge, Douglas, Sarpy and Washington counties. Founded in 1974, MCC has the 
largest enrollment out of six community colleges in Nebraska and is the second largest 
postsecondary institution in the state. MCC serves more than 40,000 unique credit and 
noncredit students. 
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